
 

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

STATE ROAD 70 FROM  EAST OF LAKEWOOD RANCH BOULEVARD TO 

WEST OF LORRAINE ROAD 

Financial Project ID: 449121-1  November 22, 2024 

Manatee County, FL 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements: 

Janella Newsome 
Director of Public Information 

(863) 519-2828 
Janella.Newsome@dot.state.fl.us 

Nancy Morgan 
 Community Outreach Manager 

(941) 720-6335 
Nancy.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us 

FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | X.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will commence milling, resurfacing, and pavement improvements on State 

Road 70 (SR 70) from east of Lakewood Ranch Boulevard to west of Lorraine Road in Manatee County on December 

10, 2024. The project limits cover approximately 1.8 miles. In addition to resurfacing, crews will install new pavement 

markings. The estimated project cost is $4.4 million.    

Project Location Map  

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

 

or 

Milling and resurfacing 

Pavement markings  

 

Construction begins December 10, 2024; estimated 

completion is mid-2025  

Motorists can expect lane closures from  

7 p.m. to 7 a.m. 

Be aware of changing traffic patterns, heavy  

equipment and workers during construction 

http://www.SWFLroads.com

